
 

12 November 2016 

The Licensing Review Committee 
West Berkshire Council 
Council Offices 
Market Street 
Newbury 
RG14 5LD 
 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
TRUNKWELL HOUSE 16/01550/LQN 
 
I would like you to take into account the noise pollution caused by the parties and events that 
take place at Trunkwell House.   
 
In summer we have had to go indoors because of the noise, when we had been enjoying the 
peace and quiet of the countryside.  When we are indoors the windows have to remain shut 
even on hot nights, due to the base thumping out across the field. 
 
Years ago, when we telephoned and complained, the level of music was turned down.  This 
no longer happens. The owners/managers are only concerned with the enjoyment of the 
visitors at Trunkwell House and the commercial gain, at the expense of the wellbeing of the 
nearby villagers. 
 
Fireworks are another problem.  It has been said that the villagers are notified of these 
events, but this does not happen on every occasion. The thunderous booms are frightening 
especially to older people, and animals. 
 
Life can be very miserable if you cannot sleep due to noise pollution. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Margaret Bridges 
 
 
 
Mrs M Bridges 
 



 




